
CARNATION SOLAR  
NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT!  

Write a letter to the Ohio Power Siting Board 
telling them why you support Carnation Solar.

Scan the QR code or mail your letter of support to:

Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus Ohio 43215

contactOPSB@puco.ohio.gov

CONNECT WITH US

 740.761.7879 

nationalgridrenewables.com/in-development/ 
carnation-solar 

carnationsolar@nationalgridrenewables.com 



LEARN ABOUT 
CARNATION SOLAR  
The Carnation Solar Project is a 142 megawatt 
(MW) solar development located in Fairfield 
County, Ohio. Carnation Solar will be made 
possible through partnerships with local farmers, 
businesses and community leaders. This project 
will strengthen Ohio’s energy security, create 
local jobs, generate millions in tax revenue and 
preserve Ohio farmland for future generations.


